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General Comment

I was horrified to hear of the possibility of oil drilling off the coast of West Marin. Not only
would this be deadly to sea life, wild life, birds, sea water, sea plant life etc. but would be a
death sentence to tourism that keeps the economy healthy and pays enormous amounts of
taxes to the county. Having cleaned oiled birds by the thousands in the famous San Francisco
Bay oil spill a number of years ago, I know first hand the devastation oil can cause to all birds.
The beaches remain polluted for years to come....impacting bird, animal and human
populations.

I have been a resident of Inverness for 44 years, and am well aware of the National Treasure
of the Pt. Reyes National Seashore and surrounding waters. We have dedicated so much
money, so many hours of research, planning and implementing these plans so this beauty can
be preserved.

How ridiculous it would be to lay it all to waste. Please, on behalf of myself, current
populations and seven generations to come, wisely scrap this plan to do off shore drilling

https://www.fdms.gov/fdms/getcontent?objectld=0900006482f5d2d2 & format=xml&showorig=false 02/26/2018



Page 2 of 2

along our coast.

Resectfully submitted...Joyce H. Goldfield...82 Drakes Summit Road, Inverness, Calif. 94937
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